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From: Alva Connelly

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:57:36 AM

Hi

I am concerned about the proposal to remove the need for voters to provide ID when voting. This
could lead to voter fraud. It is usual for people to prove identification for obtaining other services
etc. Do parliamentarians not consider voting a serious matter, or are they trying to enable people to
cast multiple votes in different names? I'm sure they know very well that people will be dishonest if
provided with the opportunity.

Please do not allow this proposal to proceed.

Regards
Mrs Alva Connelly

Peregian Springs
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